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For those providing reports to the Board of Trustees, please note the following requests:   
 

● Oral reports be limited to 3 minutes per constituent group. A timer will be displayed on the screen. 
● Written reports/materials be submitted 48 hours in advance and not to exceed 2 pages. 
● Non-scheduled speakers are not permitted to speak in place of scheduled speakers or in addition to scheduled 

speakers unless name and reason/purpose is submitted 24 hours in advance of the Board meeting for 
consideration; and there should be no more than two speakers per report (total 3 minutes). 

● Employees who are members of a bargaining unit represented by an exclusive bargaining agent may address the 
Board but may not attempt to negotiate terms and conditions of their employment.  

● It is requested when mentioning or addressing an individual, their tile or prefix be used. (Examples: Dr. Smith, 
Trustee Smith, Vice Chancellor Smith, Mr. Smith, Ms. Smith)  
 
 

INFORMATION TO INFORM POLICY: 
 
 

ACTIONS and/or UPDATES RELATED TO GOALS: 
 

1. Eliminate Barriers to Student Access and Success 
 

2. Be a Diverse, Equitable Inclusive, and Anti-Racist Institution 
 

3. Be a Leader and Partner in Addressing Regional Issues 
 

4. Ensure Fiscal Accountability/Stability 
 
 
 

NOTEWORTHY ACCOMPLISHMENTS/ACTIVITIES: 
 

1. A majority of Our student senate at Crafton Hills College attended the Advocacy 
Academy on November 30 through December 3. There our senate members were able to 
develop skills on how to better run the senate as well as better networking skills which 
we can use to communicate better with each other and others. At the Advocacy 
Academy, those of us who went were able to form closer connections with each other 
which will allow us to work better as a senate and will allow for us to better cooperate 
with each other.  

2. On December 6th Our senate held a Christmas event for the students at Crafton Hills. At 
the event we offered free arts and crafts as well as a gingerbread house contest to help 
students relax before finals and to celebrate the holidays. We also offered free tamales 
and horchata for students as well as a raffle for the chance to win meal vouchers for our 
Duck and Owl cafe.  

3. We are currently planning our Spring Club rush which we plan on hosting in 
cooperation with the Counseling Department   
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